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This Special Needs Class Policy was adopted by the General Membership and the 
Board of Power Paws for Kids to promote a safe atmosphere for both the students 
and the dogs; to ensure every person’s ability to enjoy the company of dogs to the 
maximum extent possible. The policy cannot anticipate every possible event or 
situation.  Members are expected to use their best judgment in the spirit of this policy.  
 

Dogs will be evaluated by the teacher and one other member to ensure that the dog is a 
good fit.  Not all Power Paws for Kids dogs are a good fit for this program. 
 
 

Adopted by the Power Paws for Kids Board and General Membership at the 
regular meeting on October 20, 2016. 
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